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Pie Warmer Term 3
Reminder that the pie warmer is 

available on Tuesdays & 
Thursdays. Please ensure items 

are defrosted and clearly labelled 
with your child’s name and class. 

No soups or noodles please,  

Principal’s Newsletter – Term 3, Week 3

Hi everyone,

We have got an exciting and busy few weeks ahead here at school and we want to 
keep you in the loop with what’s coming up and how you can be involved.

First off, our much-anticipated Ski, Skate and School Day is on the horizon! This is 
always a highlight for many students and parents to try new things and enjoy the 
winter season with friends. It is also a great way for our students to build 
confidence,  resilience and have some fun in the snow and on the ice. Please 
remember parents are to organise transport and are expected to supervise their 
children on the day. Thank you to Mrs Cooper for pulling it all together.

School Board Elections are also approaching. Being on the board is a way for 
parents and whānau to be involved in our school. If you are curious or interested in 
standing, we encourage you to ask questions to find out more. If you have 
questions please make contact with a Board member or myself.

Our senior students attended the Aoraki Maths Competition on Tuesday evening. 
They did us proud with the effort they put into this challenge. It is  a great 
opportunity for them to push their thinking, work as a team, and represent our 
school.

At the same time, we have been working behind the scenes on a few key human 
skill  focuses. One is building resilience in children—helping them manage 
challenges, bounce back from setbacks, understand the word “No” and grow into 
confident, capable learners. 

We are also developing new information for families to support maths learning at 
home, especially with the changes in the curriculum. The aim is to make maths 
have a strong connection between home and school and ensure maths is 
achievable, relevant, and enjoyable for all.

As always, thank you for your ongoing support. It is amazing to have you as part of 
our school community.

Electronic messaging is what we are working with as all schools and “life’ 
increasingly sends and receives information digitally. With our HERO App if you 
get a notification you need to go into the App to get the full message. If you are 
having any problems with this please catch up with Lisa in the office.

See you around school 
Hamish
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Well done to the following students for demonstrating the Beaconsfield 
School Values - Top picture:  Lucas, Ryan, Lucy, Charli & Mila (back row) 
and Beau, Parker, Parker and Jack. Below picture: Caitlyn, Toby, Archie, 
Neve, Parker & Heath (back row) and Gus, Zechariah, Macie and Foxton. 



Room 2 enjoyed a Big Day Out at 
the Library, Art Gallery & CBay on 
Tuesday. A HUGE thank you to our 
parent helpers!



SUBWAY - FRIDAYS
$7 -six inch, cookie, apple.
$11 - footlong combo

If you are able to drop the 
Subway in to Redruth branch 
on Friday mornings please 
contact Lisa at the office. 

ROOM 5 CAMP 
FUNDRAISER

Every Wednesday until the 
end of the term. Order at 
the office.

American Hot Dogs $3.00 

SCHOOL 
HONEY FOR 
SALE - $8
Cash or pay 
online, pick up 
at the office.
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